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Free Tennis Clinic at Sam Peden Community Park 
 
NEW ALBANY, In - On Saturday, August 15, 2015 from 10 a.m. – 12 p.m., the Indiana Tennis Hall of Fame Coach 
Rick Miller and the Floyd Central High School Boys Tennis Team will be holding a FREE tennis clinic on the 11 
newly resurfaced tennis courts at Sam Peden Community Park.    
 

This event is open to all 3rd-8th graders in our community.  The 
number of participants is limited so we encourage those 
interested in attending to pre-register online by sending an email 
to FCTennisClinic@hotmail.com.  Be sure to include the child's 
name and age and indicate if the child will need a tennis racquet. 
There are a limited number of racquets the kids can borrow but 
they will be available on a first come, first serve basis.   
 
There is no experience necessary to attend this clinic.  
Registration will begin at 9:45 a.m. on Saturday, August 15.  
Children should wear comfortable clothes and tennis shoes.  
They also need to bring a water bottle to stay hydrated.         
 
The purpose of this FREE tennis clinic is to promote the sport of 
tennis as a fun, lifelong activity for all ages on these beautiful 

tennis courts at Sam Peden Community Park.  All participants will be taught the fundamentals of tennis using one on 
one instruction, drills and skill-building games.  
 
If you are interested in learning more about this event, please contact Bonnie Jennings, Event Organizer, at 502-681-
9541 or at FCTennisClinic@hotmail.com 
 
And a special thank you to the Floyd County Parks and Recreation Department for obtaining the grants and funding 
that went toward the tennis court renovation project.   
 
If inclement weather, the event will be cancelled. 	
  	
  
 

 


